
From: Tracie Farnsworth
To: LRO
Subject: Oppose HB 4010
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 4:56:36 PM

I oppose HB 4010. Without Opportunity Zones, there would be a decrease in those willing to invest
in our communities. If people aren’t interested in investing in our communities, there is no growth.
Without growth, the construction industry is left hanging. This directly affects my employer and co-
workers, my industry, my community, and this beautiful State. Why would you want to discourage
investment and growth? I don’t see any good reason to disconnect from the federal Opportunity
Zone incentive. Please reject HB 4010.
 
Thank you,
Tracie
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